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TJ MISSION
“Patriot Nation is 

dedicated to achieve 
high academic and 
personal success 

through perseverance, 
collaboration, and 

positive connections.” 

WELCOME



1. Football Information.
2. Parent/student expectations.
3. Registration for student-athletes.
4. Q & A

PURPOSE OF MEETING



Practices: 
◼ Will be set up by coaching staff and communicated with parents and 

players.
◼ We are expecting to return to normal practices while still 

maintaining certain safety protocols.
▪ Hand Sanitizer
▪ Own water bottle

Games:
◼ CVAL League
◼ Home Games are at Madera High Football Stadium.
◼ Transportation will be provided to all away games.

▪ Students will need to ride bus to games but may ride with parents if 
proper transportation form is on file.

◼ Game times will be 9 am for 7th and 11 for 8th.

Football Information



Madera Unified 
School District 
believes 
education-based 
athletics is essential 
to students' physical, 
mental, and social 
well-being, and it is 
important for them to 
return to physical 
activity and athletic 
competition.

Parent and Student 
Expectations
Students
➔ Maintain a GPA of a 2.0
➔ Demonstrate RISE on campus, in classroom and at 

practices.
➔ Attend school. If student is absent on Friday for more 

than 4 periods, they will not be allowed to participate in 
the game on Saturday.

➔ Follow the Code of Conduct set forth by the District 
Athletic Handbook

Parents
➔ Follow the Code of Conduct set forth by the District 

Athletic Handbook
➔ Schedule a meeting with coaches if you would like to 

discuss your student’s participating in football.



Athletic Clearance -
◼ How to register instructions can be found on our school 

website along with the link to register.
◼ Student will also need a current sports physical. Recommend 

uploading form in Athletic Clearance.
◼ Sport physicals are good for one year from the date they took 

it.
◼ We will try and hold a sports physical night at the start of Fall 

Season.

Registration



Questions
Thank You For 

Attending


